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31 January 2024 
 
PG MOVIE PERMISSION 
 
Dear Year Six Parents/Guardians 
 
Some of the movies we will watch over this year, either at school or on excursions, may be PG ( eg. 
school camp).  
 
I wish to obtain your permission to allow your child to watch such programs in a supervised context.  
 
Rather than sending a note home each time one of these movies is viewed, this form will cover all 
movies for throughout the year. 
 
Please fill in the form below allowing your child to participate in the viewing of PG films shown as part 
of the academic calendar throughout the year. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Mrs Rachel Maher     
Year Six teacher                          
 

St Cecilia’s Catholic Primary School 

PG MOVIE PERMISSION 
 
I ___________________________________________________________ give/do not give my child   
                             (parent name) 
 
_____________________________________________ in Year __________  permission to view PG  
                            (student name) 
 
films as outlined in the letter above. 
 
Parent/Guardian signature: ______________________________________ 
 
Date: _________________________________________ 
 


